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PEEL HIGH SCHOOL

Phone: (02)  67657088

     P.O. Box 7005 NEMC 

        88 Gunnedah Road


Fax:      (02) 67653506

    Tamworth   2348

        Tamworth   2340


Email: peel-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au       _________________________________________________________________________________________

Monday 4th February 2019
Peel High School Swimming Carnival

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Peel High School is holding its Twilight Swimming Carnival at South and West Tamworth War Memorial Pool (Scully) on the 14/02/2019 from 3:00pm to 7.30pm. The cost of $6.00 - $3.00 for entry into the pool and $3.00 for the bus, needs to be paid to the back office prior to the carnival. 

We request that students bring the following:

· Sunscreen
· Towel
· Swimmers
· Drink bottle 
· Hat
· Food and/or money to purchase food
We also request that students DO NOT BRING VALUABLES to the carnival, as the school will not be held liable for any loss.

All students will be transported to the carnival from Peel High School by bus at 2:30pm. No student will be given permission to leave the venue before 7.30pm unless collected by a parent/carer in person.
There will be a BBQ provided and the pool canteen will be open. The slide will also be open so be sure to bring extra money ($1.00).
Students who do not attend the carnival are expected to attend school on Friday 15th February, 2019.

Lessons have been organised for these students, yet minimal supervision will be available on the day. As there will only be a small number of students in attendance, the school canteen will not be open and students are expected to provide their own morning tea and lunch.  Students will not be allowed to leave the school grounds to purchase food.

The permission note attached needs to be returned to school before Thursday 14th February, 2019. Failure to return the note will result in your child not being permitted to attend the Twilight Swimming Carnival. They will be required to go home as per normal at 2.45pm and are expected to attend school on Friday 15th February, 2019.
Yours Sincerely,

M. Flanagan





(Sports Co-ordinator)                          
Peel High Swimming Carnival
Permission Note.
I give permission for my son/daughter ………………………............................ in year.............. to attend the Peel High Swimming Carnival on Thursday 14th February 2019. 

The Swimming Carnival will involve structured aquatic activities such as swimming races, relay races, kick board and noodle activities and various novelty events.  

In relation to the structured aquatic activities (please Circle)

· My child is not permitted to go in the water

· My child is permitted to go in the water
· Please indicate whether your child is a weak or non-swimmer (unable to swim or cannot swim very well) by ticking the box


Weak or non-swimmer

Parent/Guardian
__________________________________                      


Signature
Please list any medical issues relevant to your child:

_____________________________________________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________________________________________
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PEEL HIGH SCHOOL

‘Creating and Being Responsible for our Futures’


